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7th December, 1939,
I am in receipt of your letter of the 17th
ultimo onclosing copy of froeboard reopert, verification
of marking form tcs, 1n the case of the steamep
"JAMES MOGEE", the contents of whicn have been noted,
"~ In $he vecent Paname Load Line Computations §

. which have been received in this 0ffice from you it
is observed that the American official numbep has been
rotained on the offictal form, and it is assumed that
“this s a clerical error, %
I am, Dear sip,
Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary,
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